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Legislative Council Members: 

 
We, your Executive Subcommittee of the Arkansas Legislative Council, met at 12:00 p.m. on Thursday, March 15, 
2012 in room 205 of the State Capitol. 
 
The subcommittee discussed the process of taking applications for the Director of the Bureau of Legislative 
Research.  Representative Moore made a motion to open the job advertisement to a national search with the 
National Conference of State Legislators (NCSL).  The motion was seconded and carried without objection.  
 
The subcommittee also discussed a letter concerning legislative requests for information from state agencies.  The 
letter will be sent to all members of the General Assembly from the Legislative Council co-chairs. 
 
The subcommittee heard a report from the Director of the Bureau of Legislative Research concerning meeting 
attendance forms and the possibility of Wi-Fi access in the legislative committee rooms located at the Fifth Floor, 
One Capitol Mall.  There was discussion by the subcommittee on both of these issues. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
_________________________________________ 
Representative Tommy Lee Baker, House Co-Chair  
 
 
___________________________________________ 
Senator Mary Anne Salmon, Senate Co-Chair 
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